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Tuesday 2" November 2021

Year 12 2021 Graduation

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following the letter dated 22"¢ October 2021 regarding Year 12 Graduation, | wish to inform you
there have been no changes announced to Public Health Orders, NSW Health advice or AISNSW
advice regarding schools and graduation ceremonies. Therefore, this letter is to confirm the
graduation will go ahead on Thursday November 4th at 11.30am, regretfully, without
parents/carers. We understand students and their families wanted parents to attend the
graduation, as we did too, however the College must abide by the COVID-19 restrictions and
guidelines for schools. A graduation after the 3 of December is not possible.

Currently, PHO states masks are to be worn indoors and outdoors at school. Therefore, masks are
to be worn while seated, however the student will remove the mask as they approach the stage
for their graduation photo.

There will be no rehearsal on Wednesday 3™ November as previously planned, therefore Year 12
students are to remain at home for Wednesday as study sessions will not be running.

Students are now required to attend school Thursday morning at 9.30am for dressing and seating
arrangements.

Students must comply with uniform requirements including full summer uniform, shoes polished,
correct hairstyle and haircuts, boys are to be clean shaven as per College Uniform Policy.

A celebratory lunch has been organised for our Year 12 students at the conclusion of the
graduation and before their final farewell.

The graduation will be recorded, and once edited, a link will be sent to parents.

Also, students are permitted to borrow the graduation gowns to take home. However, a
refundable $50 bond is required to be given to the front office with the student’s name and
contact number on the envelope. Gowns must be returned by Tuesday 9th November (Day 1 of
their HSC exams). The $50 bond will be returned when the gown is returned in its original
condition. Any damage will forfeit the refund.

We look forward to having a fantastic graduation ceremony for our wonderful Year 12 students in
the most possible way in the current climate.

Kind Regards

Mr Edwar Dinkha
Principal



